
We started our week by learning more 
about Human Rights. We found out how 
and why they were created and then we 
thought about our rights as children. We 
illustrated the rights from the UNCRC to 
create a large poster. We also identified 
which different rights were being enjoyed 
in this picture. 

Next we thought about 
communities. We thought 
about what a community is, 
who is part of it and which 
different communities we 
are part of. 

We thought about how we 
value the contributions 
people make to our 
community. We made thank 
you cards to send to the staff 
at the Royal Free. 

We tried to think of 
people and groups 
that make up our 
school community. 
We realised there 
are a lot of people 
involved!
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We went to Henderson Court to 
plant some bulbs so that the 
visitors at the centre can enjoy 
sitting outside in a garden full of 
lovely flowers and plants.

We thought about what 
diversity means and what a 
diverse community is. We 
made posters in the style of 
a comic strip to showcase 
why celebrating diversity 
within communities is so 
important. 


